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Placer County Water Agency 
Power System: 24625 Hamum St  • Mail: P.O. Box 667 * Fo~fdlill, Odifornia 9S63 I 

(530) 367-n91 (530) 885-6917 FAX ($30) 367-4440 

A Public Agency 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
l~ulMe Roccucct • Alex Ferreim 

OtLs Wotlan • Lowell Jarvb 

Michael K Lee 
Dawid A. Breninger. General Manager 

Ed T~edemann, General Counsel 

April 6, 2005 

Mr. Takeshi Yamashita, Regional Engineer 
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
901 Market Street, Suite 350 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Re: FERC Review of  June 2003 L.L. Anderson PMF Study by Mead & Hunt, 
and the Corps of  Engineers 2001 PMF Study - LL Anderson Dam 
Middle Fork American River Project, FERC Project #2079 

Dear Mr. Yamashita: 

We received your letter dated March 31, 2005, indicating your review ofthe subject studies was 
complete. The letter also requests that we provide a plan and schedule by April 15, 2005, to 
address several issues described in the letter resardin 8 the 2003 Mead & Hunt PMF Study. 

In order to respond to your letter, we have questions about your requests that may be best 
handled in a conference call or meeting. However, due to the near-term commitments and 
availability of  both PCWA and FERC people involved in this project, we would like to request 
that the deadline for our response letter be postponed until April 29, 2005. 

If you have any questions, please call Jon Mattson or me at (530) 885-6917. 

Sincerely, 

PLACER COUNTY WATER AGENCY 

Stephen J. Jones 
Power System Manager 
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